
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

8 December 2015 

 

 

REVIEW OF THE RAILWAYS (ACCESS) CODE 2000 

FINAL REPORT GIVEN TO THE TREASURER 

The Economic Regulation Authority (ERA) has finalised its report on the Review of the Railways 
(Access) Code 2000 and has given the report to the Treasurer, as required by section 12 of the 
Railways (Access) Act 1998. 

All requirements for public consultation outlined in section 12 of the Act have been met.  An 
Issues Paper, Draft Report and related submissions from interested parties are available on the 
ERA’s website. 

The ERA intends to publish the Final Report on its website by 29 January 2016. 

 

  

 
 
 
 

 
For further information contact:  
 
General Enquiries      Media Enquiries 
Jeremy Threlfall      Tracy Wealleans 
Phone: 08 6557 7967      Phone: 0428 859 826 
Email:  records@erawa.com.au    Email:  communications@erawa.com.au 
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